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Bimonthly Bulletin and Summer Emails 

 

This will be the last Bimonthly Bulletin of the 2014-2015 school year.  Last summer we began transitioning to 

an electronic method of distributing important documents and information.  We will continue that transition this 

summer by distributing information almost solely in a digital format (e.g., Yahoo email group, Twitter, 

PowerSchool and website).  In the middle of July, you will receive important dates and events for the upcoming 

year, as well as information for Juniors and Seniors on how to apply for parking and off-campus lunch passes.  

In early August, you will be notified when schedules will be viewable through PowerSchool and how to request 

a schedule adjustment if necessary.  Unless circumstances change, we do not plan on mailing hard copies of 

student schedules this year.  If you are not receiving Yahoo emails, you may visit our website to join the Yahoo 

group. 

 

Important 2015-2016 Dates 

 

On Wednesday, August 19, we will host Pride Launch to 2019, our freshman orientation.  Exact times have not 

been set, but we wanted to ask all rising freshman and their families to keep their schedules open for the 

morning of Wednesday, August 19.  We have also scheduled our Open House for all parents for 6:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, August 20. 

 

Address Change and 2015-2016 School Enrollment 

 

If you have moved but have not changed your address with us, please bring proof of residence to our student 

services department.  If you have decided not to attend LRHS next year and have not informed us, please email 

our data manager, LaTonya Foster at lfoster1@wcpss.net.   

 

Report Cards 

 

All students will receive their final report cards through the mail during the week beginning June 22.  If students 

receive an “Incomplete” due to any standardized test score delays, an email will be sent via Yahoo when those 

scores are received, and the grades will be updated in PowerSchool.  We will not resend a new report card 

unless specifically requested by a parent. 

 

National Honor Society 

 

The Faculty Council has been diligently reviewing the 170 plus NHS candidacy packets that were submitted by 

students.  Students will be notified of their selection status by July 1, 2015.  Letters of membership selection or 

non-selection will be mailed to the address provided in the packet. 

 

Student Services Updates 

 

LRHS Summer School  

Applications for Summer School are available on the school’s website and in the Student Services Office.  

Summer School begins July 9 and ends on August 6. Students can miss no more than 2 days in summer school. 

Summer school is only for repeat credit. Students must have previously failed the course in order to retake it in 

summer school.  Students are encouraged to talk to their counselor about summer school at LRHS and their 

progress towards graduation. Completed applications for summer school are due back to the Student Services 

office by June 24. 
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Final Transcripts for Seniors 

As long as seniors complete the online survey, final transcripts will be sent in the middle of June.  Seniors do 

not need to complete another transcript request.   

 

Class of 2016 Senior Portraits 

 

Prestige Portraits will soon begin communicating information about 2016 Senior Portraits.  They are attempting 

a new text messaging campaign.  If you are interested in receiving occasional reminders, information, and 

special offers from Prestige, you can text “Leesville” to 99000.   

 

Calendar Highlights 

 

 Monday, June 8:  Graduation – 4:00 PM Convention Center 

 

 

Attachments: 

      

 

 


